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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Polmann
Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 12:17 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: water rate increase

Please place the attached email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20160101-WS.  Thank you. 
 
 
Cristina Slaton 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Polmann 
PH:  (850) 413-6018 
FX: (850) 413-6019 
cslaton@psc.state.fl.us 
 
From: Christine Brown or Richard Poole [mailto:catbird@cfl.rr.com]  
Sent: Saturday, August 05, 2017 1:54 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Subject: water rate increase 
 

Thank you.  Maybe my neighbors will stop wasting water. 
 
Richard Poole 
Longwood. FL 




